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Urgent Notice of Location Change 

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN due to a malfunction with the elevator in the Historic Courthouse, the location for the Box Elder County Board of County Commissioners meeting scheduled for March 26, 2025 has been changed to the Box Elder County Justice Court Building 81 N. Main Street Brigham City, Utah.  The Administrative/Operational Session will commence at 11:15 a.m. and the regular Commission Meeting will commence at 11:30 a.m.  For further questions or concerns, please contact the Box Elder County Clerk's Office at 435-734-3393.	

